
From The Headteachers 

Black History Month 

We have had a successful Black History Month with many assemblies 

focussing on key inspirational people.  We have also had visitors to 

support the children’s knowledge and understanding of the importance 

of celebrating our diverse community. 

Meeting Children’s Needs 

Due to the popularity of the recent parents meeting on ‘Meeting  

Children’s Needs’ we will be holding a subsequent meeting on Thursday 

30th November at 7.30pm so many more parents can attend.  The 

school will also give some information on emotional intelligence and on 

safe space provision for he children. 

Cake Sale 

The competition entrees were of an extremely high standard and the 

judges had a very difficult task.  

The winners were: 

Best Tasting Cakes—Desiree & Ariam Tekeste and Nathan Slater. 

Best Presentation Cakes—Gabriel Zych And Leo & Ottie Fahey. 

Well done to all the children who entered and the winners will receive 

their prizes at the assembly on Monday 30th October. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri 20th Oct INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

Mon 23rd—Fri 
27th Oct 

Half Term 

Mr Brady’s Multi Sports Camp 9.15am 
to 3.15pm 

Mon 30th Oct School reopens 

Wed 1st Nov 9.30am Whole School Mass 

School Council Trip to Houses of  
Parliament 

Thurs 2nd Nov Flu Vaccinations—Reception,  
Year 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Swimming Lessons begin for Class 9 

Fri 3rd Nov 9am Class 9 Assembly 

9am Parents’ Association Meeting 

2pm Year 2 Prayer Service 

Sparkly Discos Infants 5pm—6pm 
Juniors 6.30pm—8pm 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

Football 

Well done to our football team who played a great game last  
Saturday against St Mary’s School, final score 2-2, goals scored by 
Daniel Amoah and Elijah Hudson-Webber. 

Needed 

Do you have any spare boys underwear and/or socks particularly 
aged 4– 7 years for the Reception & Infant classes?  We are short 
of these items, particularly in the Reception & Year 1. 

Date for your Diary 

Friday 10th November we will celebrating ‘Jeans for Genes Day’  
Children can come to school wearing a pair of jeans and their own 
choice of top and are asked to bring in £1.00 donation towards 
this charity.  Further information will be sent home when we  
return to school. 

Missing Scooter 

Can you please check that you have taken home your child’s  
correct scooter?  A scooter has gone missing from the Infant  
playground this week.   

 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 13th October 

Nursery AM Kaetochukwu Onwuka 

Nursery PM Blake Clasen 

Class 1 Anthony Boahen 

Class 2 Eric Brzuszek 

Class 3 Pietro Vergani 

Class 4 Malachi Remi 

Class 5 George Hunt 

Class 6 Skyla Smyth 

Class 7 Penelope Heitmann 

Class 8 Nicolas English 

Class 9 George Johnson-Ferguson 

Class 10 Molly Lehane 

Class 11 Esther Campbell 

Class 12 Pietro Ongaro 

Class 13 Chioma Okoye 

Class 14 James Campoverde Coronel 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are  

extremely popular.  We are unable to 

accept additional children.   

We request that parents make  

alternative arrangements if an  

emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 

A
tte

n
d
a
n
ce

 9
th

 O
ct—

1
3
th

 O
ct  2

0
1
7

 

Class   % 

Class        1 100 

Class      3 100 

Class      5 100 

Class      12 100 

Class      5 99.3 

Class      6 99.9 

Class      7 98.9 

Class      9 98.8 

Class      10 98.6 

Class       11 98.6 

Class      13 98.5 

Class      4 97.4 

Class      N 96.7 

Class      8 96.6 

Class   14 95.7 

Congratulations to Classes  1, 3, 5 & 

12 on their 100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Autumn Term  

Lunch Money: 

£76.00 2nd half term 

£142.00 Full term 

Dinner Money is currently £2.00 per day, 
from January 2018 the cost will rise to £2.05 

per day. 
 

Free School Meal Eligibility 

You may be entitled to FSM and not know it, 

we are therefore asking each family to com-

plete a very short questionnaire.   

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/

FSMandPP 

Children from Reception to Year 2 are  

entitled to universal free school meals, you 

still may be able to attract Pupil Premium 

Funding for the school.  We ask all families to 

complete the survey and the families that 

were in receipt of Free School Meals last 

academic year as your entitlement needs to 

be renewed. 

Getting involved with CC  
Parents’ Association 

If you would like to get involved 
please register your interest by  
clicking on the following link: 

https://app.ptasocial.com/register/
Corpuschristibrixton.  

Parents’ Association Meeting 

       9am Friday 3rd November  

9am Friday 10th November  

9am Friday 17th November 

9am Friday 24th November  

Cycle Confident  

Lambeth Council with Cycle  

Confident are offering  free cycle 

training courses for children from 5 

years upwards in Brockwell Park 

and on Clapham Common during 

the October half term. There are 3 

levels of course,  

from complete beginner to on-road 

cycling. Places are limited and  

bookable at https://

www.cycleconfident.com/

sponsors/lambeth/ or by calling 

Cycle Confident on 020 3031 6730. 

Corpus Christi Dads  

Social Curry night at Khans. Wed 1st 

Nov 8pm.  New dads welcome. 

RSVP Ben Chan 

benechan@gmail.com  

Bingo  

Thanks to all the wonderful families who 

came along to support the first bingo night 

of this school year. We had the highest 

turnout ever and had takings of an amazing 

£940.42! An extra special thanks to all the 

parents who stepped in to help out and 

make the night such a success. We couldn’t 

do without it you.  Congratulations to all 

the winners and thank you to the school 

staff who helped as well. 
 

Sparkly Disco 

Get your dancing shoes 
ready for the school disco 

on Friday 3rd November.  
Infants (excluding Nursery) 5pm-6pm.  

Juniors from 6.30-8pm.  

 
Tickets will go on sale at the office after half 
term. Please check posters and book-bags 

for more information.  

We still need many more parent volunteers 
so please sign up on 

https://app.ptasocial.com/events/39494 if 
you can help. 

 

Christmas Fair  
Saturday 2nd Dec  

12noon—4pm 

 
We’ll be keeping you posted on progress 
with the organisation of the Christmas Fair  
after half term. For now though, we’d love 
it if you could sign up to help with any of 
our stalls or activities. Everything is listed 
on our school community site, PTA Social, 
so do have a look and choose a slot if you 
can.  
Click on this link https://app.ptasocial.com/
events/39494.  

 
We’re particularly looking for someone to 
coordinate the ‘tea and coffee angels’; a 
volunteer to oversee Santa’s grotto;  
parents with creative design talent; and 
wonderful raffle prizes. If you think you can 
help with any of these, or just want to 
know more, please contact Pauline on 
phughes14@btinternet.com or 07946 
647590. 
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